BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 1, 1958.
Three members were present: W, Bates
A, Staves
H., Cook, dJTre
Winsor Bates was reappointed chairman of the Boarde

R, Bernard Biron was gppointsd clerk of the boarde.

It was voted to pay the clerk the salary that had been set up
in the budget ($125.00 per annum).

Rules and regulations were reviewed regarding subdivision.

Adjourned at 10:05 P.M.

R, Bernard Biron
Clerk Chairman




